



April 1, 2020

RE: Covid-19 Update – Essential Businesses under Executive Order No. 53

Dear PIA Member:

Please see the <u>attached</u> communication addressing the many questions that the BOI has received on the question as to whether insurance companies, agents and other related entities are considered "essential businesses" under the Governor's Executive Order No. 53.

We suggest that if you have any employees who are driving to and from work that they carry a copy of this document plus a letter on your stationery identifying them as an employee of your business and that your business has been defined as an "essential business" in case they are stopped.

Also, for your information, there are a number of FAQ's about this Executive Order on the Governor's web page that are instructive. You may find it helpful to read them.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin

Kevin P. Kowar, CIC, AU

Association Executive PIA of VA/DC 1059 Technology Park Drive Glen Allen, VA 23059 (804) 486-4218 Direct (804) 264-2582 x-101

Kevin@piavadc.com

PIA – Your Resource to Grow and Prosper